
1st Bulletin, 14 April 2012

Dear Colleagues, 
we  would  like  to  draw  your  attention  to  the  following  points,  concerning  the  
upcoming GDR Terascale meeting at Clermont:

• Registration will be open until the 20th April. Please, register as soon as 
possible. The deadline for the reimbursement of your mission by the GDR is 
20.4.2012  (by  mail  to  Geneviève  Gilbert).  For  further  information,  please 
check the "Reimbursement (CNRS labs)" entry in the meeting homepage.

• Spring break in Clermont-Ferrand will be between April 6 and April 22: please 
book your accommodation as soon as possible. Other hotels (in addition to 
those listed) can be found at the website of the Tourism office of Clermond 
Ferrand, http://www.clermont-fd.com/

• For  those  of  you  staying  at  the  Maison  Internationale  Universitaire,  and 
arriving on Sunday 22nd April, recall that you can only check-in after 3pm (due 
to the Spring break).
 

• Recent  news from the SNCF: according to their  (new) schedule,  morning 
trains between Paris-Bercy and Clermont-Ferrand (i.e. the 7am and 8.58am) 
will now be running, as usual, on Monday, 23rd April.

• For those of you planning to present a contribution, please do not forget to 
upload a .pdf file of the talk as soon as possible. 

• Participants requiring a Certificate of Attendance should send an email to 
gdrterascale.clermont@gmail.com

Looking forward to welcoming you in Clermont-Ferrand,

Frédérique Badaud 
Samuel Calvet
Jean Orloff
Ana Teixeira
Dirk Zerwas
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